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Summary of the meeting held on April 15, 2005
1. Presentation of the Annual Report of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights to the General Assembly (CP/doc.3984/05)

The Permanent Council transmitted to the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs the Annual Report of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights for 2004 for examination and such comments and recommendations as the Committee considered appropriate, in compliance with Article 91.f of the Charter of the Organization of American States.

The Annual Report of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (document CP/doc.3984/05) was presented by its President, Dr. Clare Roberts.
/
The Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs decided to take note of the Annual Report of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights on its activities in 2004 and to present to the General Assembly the observations and recommendations of the member states.
Accordingly, the document “Observations and Recommendations of the Permanent Council on the Annual Report of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights” (AG/doc.4474/05) includes:  the text of Dr. Roberts’ presentation (made available by the Executive Secretariat of the IACHR in all four official languages of the Organization); a summary of the observations and recommendations of member states regarding the Annual Report of the IACHR); and the texts of the presentations that the permanent missions presented in writing to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council between April 15 and May 31, 2005.
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�.	Accompanied by the Executive Secretary of the Commission, Dr. Santiago Cantón.





